
 

  
  

STATE OF WASHINGTON  
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board  

 
June 25, 2021 

 
 
Kurtis Kingsolver, PE 
Public Works Director/ City Engineer 
City of Tacoma 
747 Market Street, Room 408 
Tacoma, Washington  98402 
 
Re: Public Body Design-Build Certification Determination  
 
Dear Director Kingsolver:  
 
The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board’s Project Review Committee has determined that 
the City of Tacoma has met the criteria established in RCW 39.10 for public body Design-Build 
certification.  As of June 24, 2021 the City of Tacoma is reauthorized to utilize Design-Build 
contracting procedures for projects with a total project cost of two million dollars or more for a 
period of three years.  
 
The City of Tacoma’s certification will extend through July 23, 2024.  Please submit your 
application for re-certification to the Project Review Committee at least three months prior to the 
initial expiration date.  
 
Please contact Talia Baker at (360) 407-8260 if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Edward Peters, Chair  
Project Review Committee  
 
cc: Mike Shinn, Vice Chair  
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